
Dear Editor and Reviewers: 

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to submit a revised draft of my 

manuscript titled " Potential protein–phenotype correlation in 3 LRBA-deficient 

patients" to World Journal of Clinical Cases. We appreciate the time and effort that you 

and the reviewers have dedicated to providing your valuable feedback on my 

manuscript. We are grateful to the reviewers for their insightful comments on my paper. 

We have been able to incorporate changes to reflect most of the suggestions provided 

by the reviewers. We have highlighted the changes (red color) within the manuscript. 

Here is a point-by-point response to the reviewers' comments and concerns. 

Reviewer #1: 

Question: In introduction, the information of LRBA is too concise. Please add 

the details. 

Answer: Thank you for the question, we added more information of LRBA in 

introduction. 

Sincerely,  

Ying Huang, MD, Ph.D. 

  Professor, Director. 

  Department of Gastroenterology, Pediatric Inflammatory Bowe Disease Research 

Center, Children’s Hospital of Fudan University, 399 Wanyuan Road, Shanghai, 

201102, China.e- mail: yhuang815@163.com; Tel: +8602164931727.  

 

 


